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The Appointment of the Coordinator for the Continuo us Monitoring 
of the Progress of Construction Work and for the Op timization of 

the Movement of the Teams 
 

 
 
In compliance with the recommendations of the Board of the Institution (the 

resolution of the 52nd meeting), I charge the Board of Speakers of the IOCB with 

performing the role of the coordinator for the continuous monitoring of the progress of 

construction work and for the optimization of the movement of the teams during the 

reconstruction and new construction at the IOCB. Doc. Michal Hocek, Ph.D., DSc., a 

member of the Board of Speakers, should act as the contact person for various 

suggestions and comments concerning the ongoing process of the reconstruction of 

the IOCB on the part of the employees and for dealing with the management of the 

Institute including the Vice-Director for the IOCB Campus Development. 

 
 
 
Prague, November 23, 2012 

 
 
 

 
RNDr. PhDr. Zdeněk Hostomský, CSc. 

Director 
 

 
 


